
From: Evelyn Wilson
To: castanedal@nwtwb.com
Subject: Re: Bar C Remediation Project - Amendment Request and Docl Removal PDR
Date: July-08-15 4:50:16 PM

Good day Liz,
 
The Aklavik Community Corporation held their regular board meeting June 10, 2015 and
discussed the above subject.
 
MOTION #15/06-006
MOVED BY DEON AREY; SECONDED BY MICHELLE GRUBEN
 
Be it resolved that the Aklavik Community Corporation approve to write a support letter to
support the dock removal August 25, 2015. We support whatever the Inuvik and
Tuktoyaktuk HTC’s comments.
                                                                                                           
MOTION CARRIED
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the ACC office.
 
Thank you for your time and cooperation.
 
Evelyn Wilson
Aklavik Community Corporation
Brighter Futures Coordinator/ Receptionist
P/O Box 119
Aklavik, NT   X0E 0A0
Tel: (867)978-2414
Fax: (867) 978-2815
Email: accreception@northwestel.net
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